Prison Governors Association

Representing: The Prison Governors of the United Kingdom since 1987



PGA Office: Room 1.12, Clive House 70 Petty France, London, SW1H 4EX PGA Officers:

President Vice Presidents

Finance Officer National Officers Stephen O'Connell Andrea Albutt Duncan Scales Shaun Williamson John Attard Dave Hoskins Mark Icke

Telephone: 0300 047 5781 *Fax:* 0300 047 6858

Email: james.bryant01@hmps.gsi.gov.uk

Website: www. prison-governors-association.org.uk

@PGA_Prisons

Bulletin 652

18 March 2015

Dear Colleagues,

House of Commons Justice Committee – Prisons: planning and policies

The House of Commons Justice Committee has today published its report into Prisons: planning and policies. A link to the report can be found below:

http://www.publications.parliament.uk/pa/cm201415/cmselect/cmjust/309/309.pd f

The PGA welcomes its findings and a press release sent simultaneously can be found attached with this bulletin.

Stephen O'Connell President

John Attard National Officer Dave Hoskins
National Officer

Mark Icke
National Officer